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     MARKET ENGAGEMENT EVENT 
 

 
 

Contract Opportunity – Provider for 3 Ofsted Registered 
Children’s Homes for Children with Disabilities  

 

 
 
Redcar and Cleveland Borough Council would like to invite you to a market engagement event for the 
forthcoming procurement exercise for a single provider to operate 3 Solo Ofsted Registered Children’s 
homes for Children with Disabilities.  The properties are owned by the Council and are located within the 
Redcar and Cleveland area.  The provider will be required to ensure the homes are Ofsted compliant to 
then progress registration with Ofsted.  The contract is due to commence in May 2025, subject to an 
appropriate mobilisation period.  
 
The purpose of this Market Engagement is to inform you of the forthcoming procurement process, 
which is anticipated to commence late January 2025. This event will provide information on service 
provision, procurement process and will be an opportunity to share ideas to shape the future delivery 
model. 
 
The provider engagement session will be held at: 
 
Meeting Rooms 1 and 2  
Redcar and Cleveland House, Kirkleatham Street, Redcar, TS10 1RT. 
Tuesday, 17th December 2024  
1.30pm until 3.00pm 
 
Attendance is limited to a maximum of two representatives from each organisation.  Please confirm if 
you wish to attend along with the name of your organisation and those wishing to attend. 
 
Please respond by emailing procurement@redcar-cleveland.gov.uk by Monday 16th December 2024. 
 
 
We look forward to meeting you.   
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